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Document Control Desk
% 8. Nmm Commission

Attention: Mr. Jacob . Zimmerman
Gentlemen:

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NU R STATION (VCSNS)
DOCKET NO. 60/396
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12
WITHDRAWAL OF TSP 960001, REQUEST FOR REVISION
TO BASE VALUES AND NORMALIZING FACTORS FOR
RFACTOR BUILDING TENDON FORCE PREDICTIONS

Aeference: G.J. Taylor to Document Control Desk Letter RC-96-0014 dated
January 18, 1996

On January 18, 1996, South Cerolina Electric & Gas Company (SCE&G) submitted &
letter requesting NRC review and ?proval of our Reactor Building tendon force
ictions for the u ing Fifth Period Reactor Building Tendon Surveillance.
e Virgil C. Summer Technical Specification Bases 3/4.6.16, Reactor Buildin
Structural Integrity states the necessity of your review and approval for revizion
the base values and the normalizing factors contained in our Reactor Building
Tendon Surveillance Procedure.

After discussions with staff and further review of this issue, we no longer desire
to revise the base values and normalizing factors for this surveillance period.
Accordingly, SCE&G requests the withdrawal of this request.

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Michael J. Zaccone at (808) 345-4328.

Very truly yours,
G yl
MJZ/GJT/dr
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